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Rooms available for hire at the Council House  

Contact Claire Adams on 01243 788502 for more details 

 
 
 
 
 

Chichester’s Annual Remembrance Sunday 
Service and Parade will take place on  

Sunday 13 November 
 

The Parade will form up in East Street and 
march to the War Memorial in Litten Gardens 

 
The Mayor, Chichester City Councillors,  

Chairmen of Chichester District Council and 
West Sussex County Council will be  

in attendance for the 11 o’clock service 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Mayor of Chichester will be at the City Cross 
on Armistice Day at 11 o’clock to observe a two 

minutes silence for the Royal British Legion  
Act of Remembrance  

New Homes Bonus Scheme 2016 
 
On behalf of various local organisations, Chichester City Council submitted six New Homes Bonus  
Applications to the District Council’s New Homes Bonus Scheme and five of the applications submitted 
were approved as follows : 
 
Chichester Boys Club : Replacement roof project      £15,000 
 

St Wilfrid’s Hospice : DREAMBUILDING project      £25,000 
 

Regnum Guide Hall : Provision of new kitchen      £20,000 
 

CCDT : Voluntary Sector Hub at the Water Tower, Graylingwell    £20,000 
 

City Council : Landscaping Works for the Garden of Reflection & Reconciliation  £10,000 

The Market Cross stonework cleaning and  
restoration works are progressing well and are 

on schedule.  Moss and lichen have been  
removed and a shelter-coating will be applied to 

some of the stonework.  All the work is being 
overseen by Historic England. 

The City Council’s Property Team have been 
busy refurbishing the benches and relocating 
the Interpretation Board to a more prominent 

area in Litten Gardens 

The City Centre flower tower bases and the  
Cathedral Beds will be planted up soon ready 

for the Winter/Spring display. 
Over 200 crocus bulbs and 100 daffodil bulbs 

will be planted at Northgate. 


